
REMINDER: NO RENTED VEHICLES 
MAY HAUL SOLID WASTE IN NJ

Per New Jersey law enforced by the New Jersey Dept. of Environmental Protection 
(NJDEP), residents are not permitted to use rented vehicles to transport solid waste 
(this includes household trash, furniture, construction debris, etc.) to the Atlantic 
County Utilities Authority (ACUA) landfill. 

Any customer not in compliance must be turned away.

Please inform customers that they may not use rented vehicles from your facility to 
transport waste to the Atlantic County Utilities Authority (ACUA) Landfill. 

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Atlantic County Utilities Authority (ACUA) 
6700 Delilah Road Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234
609.272.6950   |   www.acua.com


